MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Randy Poe



Superintendent 

DATE:
June 11, 2018
RE:
Grand National Boulevard
I recommend the board approve the Grand National Boulevard letter, confirmation of submission of required improvement plan to the Boone County Planning Commission along with the details for the school planned to be constructed,  as presented.  
